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I- Acknowledgement 

We are grateful to River West Church who donated $1000 for this project. Furthermore, we want 

to give a special thanks to Mr. Simplice, inspector and alumni of Tanlalle, to Mrs. Rwamba, 

director of Tanlalle, to all the members of the Tele Karaongo Association. 

 

II- Background 

 

Burkina Faso is in West Africa. Thousands of primary schools, especially in rural areas, lack 

basic educational materials such as proper buildings, desk chairs, and school supplies. Besides, 

schooling stays low in rural areas with high gender disparities. 

 

 
 

III- Geographical location/ context 

 

The primary school of Tanlalle is in one of the Northern villages of Burkina Faso named 

Tanlalle. The village is approximately 94 km far from the capital city and is very inaccessible 

during the rainy season (May-September). Burkina Faso has been threatened by terrorism attacks 

since 2015 and most of the rural areas are very inaccessible. On May 25th, 2023, a nearby village 
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named Mane was attacked by a group of terrorism. Because of the insecurity, we were not able 

to bring the different school supplies in person to Tanllale. We invited the leaders of the school 

to KAYA, a nearby city where we gave them all the supplies purchased. 

IV- Budget and Achievement 

Budget 

We received a thousand ($1000) dollars from River West Church). 

Achievements 

Below is a list of all the supplies purchased. In our proposal we wanted to buy 2 metallic 

cabinets, but we could not because the price was very high than expected. One cabinet is about 

135000 XOF which is around $223. The kids will be sitting their finals soon and we thought it 

was more beneficial for them to have more copy books and pens. We also increased the number 

of plants from 20 to 30. We took charge of the transportation of the leaders of the school as we 

could no longer go in the village.  

 

Items Number 

Locking Metal Cabinets 1 

Metal Chairs for teachers 8 

Plants  30 

Copy books 192 pages 100 

Copy books 96 pages 200 

Metric Material 2 

Pens 5 

Transportation --- 

 

V- Pictures  
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Pictures taken by a volunteer Naima Sawadogo 
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Pictures taken by Mrs. Tapsoba at Tanllale School. They will be planting the trees by the end of June. 
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